
 

 

 Our next fundraiser turn-in is this Friday before school, at break and at lunch in the 
amphitheater. Make sure you keep selling the coupon books and texting out the link to 
everyone you know. We will be drawing for prizes this week and next. And now your 
winners of today’s Dutch bro cards drawing are:   

 

 Attention 8th Grade Students, Beginning Monday, September 3rd thru September 14th – 
The CJSF Membership Applications for the Spring Semester are being accepted. 
Applications will be made available thru your Math Teachers. At this time this is being 
made available to 8th grade students only.   Requirements: Please bring a copy of your 
last year’s 2nd semester report card, a $4.00 Membership fee (Check or Cash only). A 
completed application to the Lightning Cluster Office. 
 

 


